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If this bill does pass then my fear is there will be no checks on the welfare of the animals. As 
human beings we do need to be compassionate towards other living creatures. Please reconsider. 
You only have to look at the live sheep export trade to see how unscrupulous operators organise 
their business. Please don't leave it to the next generation to fix. You as politicans hopefully 
haven't lost you moral compass entirely. 


